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Lincoln Golf Course to Open Saturday 
 
Milwaukee, WI (March 13, 2015) – Warmer weather and light breezes will open the Milwaukee County 
Parks’ Lincoln Park Golf Course Saturday, March 14, at 9 a.m. The course is located at 1000 W. 
Hampton Ave. 
 
With predicted high temperatures of 56 to 59 degrees, winds of less than 14 mph, and little or no chance 
of precipitation, the course at Lincoln will welcome golfers and offer the lowest rates of the season. 
 
“It’s finally time to break out the clubs,” said Chet Hendrickson, Milwaukee County Golf Services 
Manager. “Lincoln is a 9-hole Regulation Course and is ideal for the middle-handicap golfer, but all 
levels of golfers are welcome and will find their own challenges.” 
 
Besides enjoying the great weather, golfers will enjoy paying the lowest posted rate. 
 
Lincoln Park Golf Course is also home to the sport of FootGolf, a combination of soccer and golf. 
FootGolf will be opening later this spring. 

 
As other golf courses open, information and conditions will be posted at 
milwaukeecountygolfcourses.com/shared_conditions/  
 
For more information or to make reservations, golfers may contact the Lincoln Park Golf Course at  
(414) 962-2400. 
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